
K-T District Key Club May 10, 2018 
 

 

DIVISION 8 NEWSLETTER 
MAY 2018 

 
 
 

Hello again Key Clubbers! As we near the last month before school lets out, many students 

start to plan their summer vacation, and what better way to spend a week of your summer than 

with fellow key club members! I am talking about Key Club International Convention (ICON) of 

course, and hopefully everyone that plans on going has already paid now that the deadline has 

past. As a reminder, ICON will be in Chicago this year from July 2nd to July 8th as the bus stops 

at Knoxville, Nashville, and Louisville to pick people up on the way that have signed up for the 

K-T District Tour. I hope that everyone is as excited as I am! 

I’d also like to continue to request for contact information within the division. With the 

school year ending, I would like to be able to get in touch with the clubs in division 8 to come up 

with ideas for the summer and discuss next year’s plans. Once again, my email is 

ryan@ktkey.org and I am willing to discuss plans or concerns for any of the clubs. 

Clubs should also start to brainstorm fundraising ideas for this year’s fall rally. Once 

again, our fall rally will take place at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, TN and will take place on 

October 20th this year. I remember going to fall rally last year and having such a great time that 

I encourage all who are interested in going. Before fall rally, clubs should also keep in mind that 

annual dues can be turned in starting October 1st up until December 1st. 

I’m excited to meet everyone attending ICON in a couple of months and always feel free to 

contact me at the email mentioned above. I hope everyone has a great rest of the school year. 

Ryan Griffith 

Division 8 Ltg. 
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